
Objective:  

To work in an environment that presents me with new challenges and 

growth of opportunities.To be involved with technically innovative, 

fast placed & forward thinking. My ideal scope should be an 

environment, providing me an opportunity for the development and to 

be a part in the growth of the organization. 

 

Summary Skills: 

 

• Having 5 years and 2 months of professional experience in 

Information Technology. 

• 3 years of experience as a Informatica PowerCenter 

Administrator. 

• 2 years of experience in ITIL based IT Operations and Incident 

management 

• 2 years of experience as a Informatica MDM Hub Administrator 

• Sound knowledge in SQL. 

• Extensive Knowledge of Oracle10g, Unix 

• Excellent research and problem solving skills. 

• Flourish in both independent and collaborative work 

environments with quick learning abilities 

• Highly self-motivated and goal-oriented. 

Working with Xyz 

Client   :  Xyz 

 

Responsibilities:    

 

 Involved with installation, configuration & administration of 
Informatica 9.1.0 MDM Hub servers 

 Performed Informatica Administration & Production support for 
Production Environment and Migration 

 Experience with Unix shell scripting  

 Executing Batch Jobs in Batch group /Batch viewer 

 Worked with Jboss admin console  

 Raising SR with Informatica Product support for Technical issues  

 Involved with installation, configuration and administration of 
Informatica 9.5.1 servers.  

 Set up Informatica Grid architecture with High Availability 
option 

 Configuring Metadata Manager, Analyst, Model repository            



 Starting and Stopping Informatica servers  

 Recycling Integration services, Repository services    

 Import/Export of Workflows  

 Providing Production support of Informatica Servers  

 Monitoring Prod, Pre-Prod, UAT, TEST & Dev  and sending 
Monitoring reports  

 Providing On call and 24/7 & L2,L3 support for Informatica 
servers  

 User administration in Linux/Unix  

 AIX, Linux Administration  

 Configured SAP with Informatica  

 User administration in V9.6.0/9.5.1/9.1.0 for security Native 
domain assigned Roles and Privileges for Users   

 Resolving locks and conflicts in Repository 

 Performed Domain activity monitoring and User Activity Monitoring 
in Power center V9.6, 9.5.1 

 Worked in Migrating Repository from V9.5.1 to 9.6.1 

 Managing Informatica MDM Hub console  

 Worked in Production ticketing tools( BMC remedy, JIRA, HP 
Openview ,ITSM ) 

 

 

   

 Environment:  Informatica 10.1,9.6, DB2, Proactive Monitoring 
for Power Center,                                   
                   AIX U,nix shell Scripting 

 

 

Worked with Xyz 
 
Client   :  Xyz 

 

Responsibilities:    

 

 Performed Informatica Administration & Production support for 
Production Environment and Migration 

 Performed Migration of repository objects like mappings, Folders, 
workflows etc 

 Involved with installation, configuration & administration of 
Informatica 9.1.0 MDM Hub servers 

 Administering & Restarting Jboss servers  

 Change list creation in MDM hub  

 Metadata Export of ORS  

 Configuring and registering ORS  



 Managing Informatica MDM Hub console  

 User Management in MDM hub console  

 Executing Batch Jobs in Batch group /Batch viewer 

 Worked with Jboss admin console  

 Deployment of .Ear file in Jboss server  

 Configuring Logging in Log4j.xml  

 Raising SR with Informatica Product support for Technical issues  

 Involved with installation, configuration and administration of 
Informatica 9.5.1 servers.  

 Set up Informatica Grid architecture with High Availability 
option 

 Configuring Metadata Manager, Analyst, Model repository            

 Starting and Stopping Informatica servers  

 Recycling Integration services, Repository services    

 Import/Export of Workflows  

 Providing Production support of Informatica Servers  

 Monitoring Prod, Pre-Prod, UAT, TEST & Dev and sending Monitoring 
reports  

 Providing On call and 24/7 & L2,L3 support for Informatica 
servers  

 User administration in Linux/Unix  

 RedHat Linux Administration  

 Configured SAP with Informatica  

 User administration in V9.6.0/9.5.1/9.1.0 for security Native 
domain assigned Roles and Privileges for Users   

 Resolving locks and conflicts in Repository 

 Performed Domain activity monitoring and User activity Monitoring 
in Power center V9.6, 9.5.1 

 Worked in Migrating Repository from V9.5.1 to 9.6.1 

 Managing Informatica MDM Hub console  

 Worked in Production ticketing tools( BMC remedy, JIRA, HP Open 
view ,ITSM ,Service Now ) 

 

 

 Environment: Informatica MDM hub 9.1.0, Informatica 

9.6/9.5.1/9.1.0, Oracle, Jboss,                                   

                   RedHatLinux                     

 

 

worked with Xyz   
 

ICT - Team is a central Function managing Risk platform in Testing 

Environments.  

 



ICT Lead has to works closely with development and DBA team for 

Proper Planning and ensures smooth BAU for each Release.  

ICT Currently working with RBS as (JUNIOR Project Manager/Team 
LEAD) Fr Oct 2010- till date    
 

ICT - Team is a central Function managing Risk platform in Testing 

Environments.  

 

 

Key deliverables:  

• Implementation & project Plan 

• Status Report 

• Line management of Team members  

 

Scope   

• To ensure successful Implementation of projects against agreed 
timelines and specifications by closely monitoring the progress, 

contributing to the creation of Impl plan, identifying & mitigating 

risks, resolving issues for each release. 

• To ensure that Implementation Process are met by performing 
reviews and mentoring the team members. 

• To deliver highly performing team by effective talent and 
performance management, conducting appraisals and resolving staff 

issues. 

• To ensure there is clear understanding of project by using 
appropriate channels of communication with business stakeholders and 

project teams. 

 

Responsibilities:    

 

 Involved with installation, configuration and administration of 
new servers. This includes 

 performance tuning, data security and automation in Power center 
V9.1.0           

 Worked with Informatica admin console 8.6 & Informatica 
administrator  v9.1.0  

 Set up Informatica Grid architecture with High Availability 
option 

 User administration in V9.1.0 for security Native domain assigned 
Roles and Privileges 

      for Users   



 Resolving locks and conflicts in Repository 

 Performed Domain activity monitoring and User activity Monitoring 
in Power center  

      V8.6,V9.1.0 

 Worked in Migrating Repository from V8.5 to 9.1.0 

 Worked in Production ticketing tools ITSM, HP open view 

 Performed Backup and Recovery of  Repository   

 Performed Informatica  Production support  for Production 
Environment and Migration 

 Performed Migration of repository objects like mappings, Folders, 
workflows etc from  

 Dev to Test into QA Measuring Performance/Establishing Baselines 
Internal to  

 Informatica Mapping and Session optimization 

 

 

Worked with Xyz 
 

Client   :  Xyz  

 

 

 I’m involved in different phases of SDLC and PLC on Business 

Intelligence & Enterprise Data Warehousing. I manage day-to-day 

relationship with client stakeholders and resolution of all issues. 

Maintain and communicate project status to all stakeholders in 

reports and status meetings. Acquire incremental business within the 

project through change control.  Identify sales opportunities, 

participate in presales planning, project pricing, bid review, and 

presentation of proposals.  

 

I’ve experience in development, deployment and production support 
systems, Involved in life cycle of BI-DWH -Technical/Production 

Services), interact effectively with members of Business Engineering 

committees at various levels and other teams involved with the Data 

Warehousing Life cycle. I am actively involved in Project Proposals 

(RFP/RFI), Budgeting & Resource planning. Represent the organization 

in Orals and bids. Builds cost models that are competitive and 

comply with quality requirements, efficient consulting with customer 

to define the scope of an engagement and identify solution 

requirements. 

 

Responsibilities:    

 



 

 Performance Tuning of the Data Warehouse 

 Creating /Running sessions & Batches using Server Manager to load 
the data into the target Database 

 Performed Unit testing for Phase I mappings. 

 Used Informatica Power connect to extract data from DB2. 

 Automating the extraction by scheduling Informatica sessions and 
workflows. 

 Worked with PMCMD,INFACMD  commands 

 Tuning the Informatica mappings, sessions, workflows and SQL 
queries. 

 Creating stored Procedures for updating tables  

 Performed versioning (check in and check out ) for Mappings  and 
workflows 

 Building informatica mappings and mapplets to extract data from 
staging into Datamart 

 Performed folder and user administration in Informatica  

 Comparisons of informatica mapplets, mappings and other objects 
using new features  of Informatica 6.1.2 and study their 
differences before moving into productions. 
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